
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: 
 

 
 
Central Elmore Water & Sewer Authority (CEW&SA) wishes 

to inform the public that the CEW&SA Board of Directors 

has changed the time for the October Board of Directors’ 

Meeting.  The Board of Directors’ Meeting will take place on 

Tuesday, October 21, 2025 at 9:00 a.m.  The location of the 

meeting will be at CEW&SA’s Main Office located at 716 US 

Highway 231, Wetumpka, AL.   

 

 

 

 


